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Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Nasal and Intramuscular Flu Vaccination Consent Form 
 
Your child is due to have their flu vaccine. The school session is booked for Wednesday 24th 
September 2025. 
 
The vaccine helps protect your child from flu. Flu can make people feel very unwell and can be 
serious. The vaccine also helps stop flu spreading to family and friends. 
 
Most children will get the nasal spray. Some children may need the injection instead. This might be 
because of health, religion, or diet. 
 
Please choose which one you want your child to have on the consent form. 
 
Fill in the consent form using the link below by Wednesday 17th September 2025 
 
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/70ede78d 
 
 
If you do not want your child to have the flu vaccine, please let us know using the same link. 
  
If you have any problems using the link, please telephone 0333 358 3397.  
 
For more information about the flu vaccine please follow the link below: 
 

Children's flu vaccine - NHS 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
On behalf of the North East-South, School Age Immunisation Service 

Ground Floor 
Brittania House 

Falcon Court 
Stockton on Tees 

TS18 3TX 
 

t: 03333 583 397 option 3 

 

 

 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/70ede78d
https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/child-flu-vaccine/

